Mass Intentions This Week

Saturday, September 24, 2016

4:00 PM †John Entelisano—Brenda

Sunday, September 25, 2016

10:00 AM Saint Patrick Parishioners (pro populo)

Tuesday, September 27, 2016

12:10 PM †Aunt Dolly Abdel-Sater-George & Debbie Charbel

Thursday, September 29, 2016

7:00 PM †John Entelisano—Brenda

Saturday, October 1, 2016

4:00 PM †Father Patrick Sheridan—Peggy

Sunday, October 2, 2016

10:00 AM Saint Patrick Parishioners (pro populo)

Additional Masses at St Mary of Woods: Saturday, 6:00 PM and Sunday, 8:00 AM; Wed. 7:00 PM and Fri., 12:10 AM.

Parish Offering Weekend: Sep 17,18, 2016
Sunday Offering \$7,690.27
Improvement Fund \$ 560.00
Assessment \$ 586.00

TOTAL COLLECTIONS \$8,836.27

Weekend Mass Attendance: 456

<u>LITURGICAL MINISTERS</u>: Please see the entire October, 2016, schedule insert.

Commissions: Finance/Stewardship, Keith Krieger, 599.5306 Property Maintenance & Development, Tim O'Rielley, 593.2365

PARISH PRAYER LINE: Tammy Bauer, 937.441.0645

Let us make a joyful notice unto the Lord.

The adult choir will be starting up October 5th every Wednesday evening at 7PM, choir room in the back of church. The Folk Group will be starting up October 11th at 7PM. All are welcome!!! If questions call Kathy LeVan at 599-6815 for choir and Tammy Bauer at 441-0645.

Marriage, Youth & Family News

The rich man in the Gospel valued his wealth to the exclusion of all else. He



glected both charity and social responsibility. The parable

Rest in the Peace of Christ: Father Patrick Sheridan, our beloved pastor and our parishioners: Kathleen A. Wilcoxon, John Entelisano and Patricia Woolf, who passed on to glory and are remembered with love and held in our prayers.

demonstrates how a situation can literally change overnight when Abraham, in the afterlife, refuses mercy to a rich man who rejected the need of others during his earthly life. The description of justice may seem harsh, with Abraham as the spokesman, but the point of righteous living is clear. Lazarus gained God's heavenly mercy as reward for his suffering. Luke 16; 19-25 (Celebrating Sunday for Catholic Families 2016-17)

On the Way Home from Mass—Pope Francis declared a Jubilee Year of Mercy from December 8, 2015, to November 20, 2016. How do we act mercifully to our Classmates and members of our family? (Celebrating Sunday's for Catholic Families 2016-17, LTP).

College Students: Keep in Touch! Please contact Mary Woolf at sewmary2028@gmail.com with your 2016-2017 address. We like to keep you in the loop of what's happening at Saint Patrick and bless you throughout the year. Our first care packages are mailed in October. Don't delay, Contact us with your mailing address today.

Pack A BOX OF JOY! CHRISTMAS OUTREACH—PICK UP YOUR BOXES IN THE SCHOOL NEXT WEEKEND DURING PFF. FILL AND RETURN YOUR GIFT OF CHRISTMAS JOY FOR BOY/GIRL, AGES 2-4; 5-9; 10-14. RETURN BOXES NOV. 5-13, INCLUDE \$9 CHECK FOR SHIPPING. CONTACT MARY WOOLF 441-6177 WITH OUESTIONS.

"FOR CHILDREN WHO WISH FOR JUST ONE GIFT"

TODAY IS CEMETERY CLEAN UP: In these beautiful Autumn days we are again called to care for God's wonderful creation on Sunday Sept. 25, 2016 at Piatt Cemetery located on Twp Rd 47 in West Liberty. We will work from 12:00 to 3:00 cutting brush, carrying limbs, raking, snipping and digging out roots of underbrush. Dress appropriately for the weather. Mark your rakes, shears, snips, tarps with your family name. No Power tools for students but adults may bring Chains saws and week eaters. Bring a water bottle if it is warm that day. All parishioners and families are welcome to come help in this Confirmation service project. Lunch provided. Question contact Theresa Dunn 937-935-9881

MASS INTENTIONS: Please, fill out the form below and
drop in the collection basket or mail to the office. There is a
\$5 stipend for each Mass requested. PLEASE, PRINT!
Intention:
Offered by:
Date requested:
•

GOD OF WISDOM: May you be blessed with the WISDOM of God who fills your heart with vision so that you may see all things with the eyes of God. May you have the wisdom and knowledge to discern God's desire. May you be drawn to a deeper awareness of God's activity in your life. May you give voice to that wisdom as you enter into communion with all God's people. May the God o WISDOM bless you. Sr Maxine Shonk, OP

Pray for our Seminarians!

Mount Saint Mary Seminary in Cincinnati welcomes <u>25 new</u> <u>men</u> this year into major seminary! 16 of those men are studying for the Archdiocese of Cincinnati and 9 are studying for other dioceses or religious orders. There have been many years where the Archdiocese of Cincinnati has had 2-4 seminarians in an individual class, so these numbers represent a large increase the number of seminarians. Let us thank God for the blessing of these vocations!

The formation in major seminary lasts 5 to 7 years depending on how much course work each individual needs to cover. Please pray for our seminarians that they can have a clear knowledge of God's will for their lives and the courage to follow it. May God continue to bless our Archdiocese with holy priests!

ST. VINCENT DE PAUL SOCIETY (592-9455)

Hours.: 10:00 a.m.-12:00 p.m., Tues. & Thurs.; 5:00-7:00 p.m., Wed.

Dates: Sep 14,15,20, 2016 Clients: 103

Money spent on assistance: \$1,627.10

Items Needed: toilet paper, shampoo, chicken noodle soup

THANK YOU



LOVED THE WEDDING. INVITE ME TO THE MARRIAGE. LOVE, GOD

A Worldwide Marriage Encounter weekend can help you do that! Marriage Encounter is 44 hours where married couples can get away from jobs, kids, chores, and phones—and focus only on each other. The next two Marriage Encounter weekends are; Sept.30-Oct 2 Our Lady of the Holy Spirit center, Norwood, OH, and Nov 4-6 @ The Spiritual Center of Maria Stein, Maria Stein, OH. Weekends fill up quickly. For more information or to register, contact Dave or Jan Stockelman, 513-251-1940 or 800-547-1251 code00 or www.esharing.org

2016 Family Rosary Rally: Sunday, October 9, 2016, at UD Arena, Prelude Music: 2:30 PM, 3-4 PM Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament, Live Rosary & Benediction—Father Chris Worland, Dean of the Dayton Deanery.

REFLECTION FROM GOSPEL: Most often we think of ourselves as rich people sharing our resources with those in need, and indeed, that is what we, as Christians, are called to do. But have we ever been the one being served? Perhaps we have not found it necessary to receive material goods from others, but what have others given us out of generosity in the form or time, energy, or actions. Maybe someone sat with us when one of our children was sick, or helped us with some physical chore when our burden was too heavy to carry alone. It might even be a coach or teacher who has helped our children in a generous way. How can the actions of these people help us better live this Gospel message today? What can we give of ourselves?